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Ecumenical partners and activists were welcomed to Lambeth Palace Library for a reception on Monday 11 September.  The Archbishop of

Canterbury, the Most Revd Justin Welby, thanked them and spoke warmly of their work in promoting unity amongst all Christ’s followers.



Page 2



Page 3



Source URL: https://www.churchofengland.org/about/building-relationships/ecumenical-relations/ecumenical-news/ecumenical-reception

Page 4Page 4


